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16th January 2019 

                                      

 Newsletter 16 

Dear Parents 

 

Project Big Pictures 

Please find the project Big Pictures attached, to give you an overview of what 

your child will be learning this half term. 

  Class 1 and 2 – A Royal Invitation 

  Class 3 – Visits, Visions and Visitors 

  Class 4 – All Change 

 

Year R Winter Walk 

Year R went out for a walk yesterday morning following the same route as their 

autumn walk. They looked for differences and similarities in the environment, 

they noticed that all of the berries had gone, the muddy puddles were all at the 

bottom of the fields and that the farmers had been sowing crops in neat straight 

lines. They all enjoyed the walk and most of them managed to stay out of the 

puddles! 

 

Forthcoming events: 

Friday 18th January – Group of Class 3 to Creative Writing Day 

Monday 21st to Friday 25th January – Year 6 at Stubbington 

Monday 21st to Thursday 24th – Year 5 Bikeability 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs K Payne 

Headteacher 

 
Remember to follow our PE activities @SherborneSJPE and general school activities at 

@ssj_school 
 

Please remember to help us raise funds by using: 

http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/sstjsa 


